
From: Nicola Shaw <Nicola.Shaw@icr.ac.uk> 
Sent: 22 February 2023 16:25 
To: Breast Cancer Research Aid <info@breastcancerresearchaid.org> 
Subject: Thank you message from the ICR 
  

Dear Mike 

I hope all is well with you and the team at Breast Cancer Research Aid. 

We were extremely pleased to receive your recent £5,000 donation. Thank you very 
much for such a kind contribution towards our breast cancer research. 

Is there anything we can assist you with at this point in time? 

With very best wishes 

  

Nicola   

  

Nicola Shaw | Charity Partnerships Manager 

The Institute of Cancer Research | 15 Cotswold Road | Belmont | Sutton | Surrey | SM2 5NG 

Postal Address 123 Old Brompton Road, London, SW7 3RP 

T +44 208 722 4227 | E nicola.shaw@icr.ac.uk | W www.icr.ac.uk | Twitter @ICR_London  @NicolaShaw_ICR 

Facebook www.facebook.com/theinstituteofcancerresearch 

Making the discoveries that defeat cancer 

We have updated our fundraising privacy policy. Read more to find out how it affects you. 

 

The Institute of Cancer Research: Royal Cancer Hospital, a charitable Company 
Limited by Guarantee, Registered in England under Company No. 534147 with its 
Registered Office at 123 Old Brompton Road, London SW7 3RP. 

This e-mail message is confidential and for use by the addressee only. If the 
message is received by anyone other than the addressee, please return the 
message to the sender by replying to it and then delete the message from your 
computer and network. 
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